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From:

Sent: 16 March 2015 20:27

To: Planning Policy

Cc: Price, Cllr. R.H.

Subject: Station Road, Portchester Housing Development - Planning Brief 1002

Attachments: Accident Photos.pdf; FBC Planning Letter.pdf

Dear Sirs 
 
Please find attached letter opposing the above development.  I also attach photographic evidence 
of the number of accidents there have been over the past 12 months, showing damage to railings 
etc. 
 
Many thanks. 
 
Thomas Donnelly 

 
 

    




